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First name: Will

Last name: Roush

Organization: Wilderness Workshop

Title: Executive Director

Comments: Dear Ms. Grail,

 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit scoping comments on the proposed Redstone to McClure Pass Trail.

The attached are the comments of Wilderness Workshop on the proposal.

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions.

 

Thank you,

Will Roush, Executive Director

Wilderness Workshop

P.O. Box 1442 Carbondale, CO 81623

970.963.3977 | will@wildernessworkshop.org 

 


